
Email 04 September 2016 from Programme Officer to representors 

This email is addressed to the same group of representors as those mailed regarding 
previous hearing sessions – I now write to provide details of a third hearing session 
scheduled to commence on Monday 12 September at Penrith Town Hall. 

Please find attached a programme and agenda for this latest series of hearings which 
potentially will run until Thursday 15th.  As before the hearings will comprise round 
table discussions led by the Inspector including the Council and relevant representors. 
Additionally, the hearings continue to be open to any interested observers. 

Representors who wish to forward comments prior to the start of the hearings should 
forward these as soon as possible directly to the Programme Officer – the Guidance 
Note already in the Examination library (EL1.004c) continues to provide relevant 
direction. 

There have been a number of recently produced documents, most of which have 
recently been added to the Examination library webpage.  In addition to the hearings 
programme, however, I am also taking the opportunity to attach two very recent items 
which will appear in the same Examination library very shortly. Representors and 
other interested parties are strongly encouraged to view all these new items and 
additionally to continue viewing the webpage on a periodic basis for latest information. 

Please may I have your early contact if you wish to participate in these 
September hearings. 

As always, please feel welcome to contact me if I may be of further assistance. 

Thank you. 

Enclosures: 

1. Draft programme/agenda 

2. Council response 020916 to Story Homes letter 

3. Supply of Housing in Key Hubs – Council Discussion Paper 02 September 
2016 
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